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I am a motorcyclist and support lane splitting. For the safety of riders and motorist 

alike. Motorcyclists can be pinned or killed between cars. Allowing motorcycles to 

split lanes to the front of intersections allows the motorcyclists keep in front of other 

motorists where they can be seen more easily.  


